
 
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery  
 

Travelling Book Fair 
 

Thursday 2nd May 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Travelling Book Fair is coming to Garlinge on Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May. The fair will be taking 
place in the KS1 playground from 3.00pm and will be selling a carefully selected range of exciting and 
appealing books for all ages, as well as a summer offer-buy three books and get the cheapest free. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr Bentley  
English Co-ordinator  
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